Falls City Police Chief retiring

(KLZA)--Falls City will be looking for a new Chief of Police. Chief Duane Armbruster has announced he will be retiring after eight years as Chief and 38 years with the Falls City Police Department.

City Administrator Gary Jorn briefed the City Council during the Monday night Council meeting, Armbrusters last day on the job will be July 7.

Mayor Shawna Bindle said Armbruster has been helpful in looking toward the future with a new Chief of Police.

In addition to hiring a new Chief of Police, the City is also accepting applications for an additional officer for the department.

Many Signals Communications